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LAST WEEK’S RECORD 

Bible School            111           

Worship Service                 155 

Sunday Evening                                              104 

Wednesday Evening                               82 

Contribution__________________________$4,114.95 

SERVING THE CONGREGATION 

November 8, 2015 

Announcements:                                     Dale Beard 

Opening Prayer:                          Ron Taffe 

Song Director:                         Michael Michener 

Scripture Reader:                           Bob Perry 

Sermon:                            Jimmy Hyde 

Closing Prayer:                                             Steve Kelly 

SERVING AT THE LORD’S TABLE 

NORTH         SOUTH          

Austin Beard                                          Jim Cross 

Joe Akins                                Jeff Lawerance 

AT THE BACK OF AUDITORIUM 

Clavin Norwood        Henry Arthur 

USHERS 

Jim Pettyjohn                              Nathan Kelly  

GREETERS 

Foyer:                           Jim & Cathy Pettyjohn 

Elevator:                                  Nathan & Kylee Kelly 

NURSERY ATTENDANT 

Diane Lawerance 

ASSISTING OUTSIDE ELEVATOR DOOR 

Craig McKnight 

PROJECTION & AUDIO CONTROL 

Scott Perry                    Jim Carpenter 

EVENING WORSHIP 

Opening Prayer:                    Cary Leonard 

Song Director:            Michael Michener 

Scripture Reader:                       Chad Beard 

Sermon:                       Jimmy Hyde 

Closing Prayer:                 Lucas Simmons 

SERVING AT THE LORD’S TABLE 

NORTH    SOUTH 

Mark Michener                George Mastick 

VOLUNTEER CLEANING THIS WEEK TEAM #1 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SERVICE 

November 11, 2015 

Classes for All Ages 

Devotional:                       Jimmy Hyde 

Song Director:                Clavin Norwood 

VAN DRIVER 

Tracy Gettle 

If you are unable to serve this week, please notify 

FRANK ROMBERG 405-481-6500 
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Tenth and Bell—P.O. Box 1228—Shawnee, OK 74802-1228 

Office: 405-273-3065  Fax: 405-275-7720 

Email: tenthandbell@sbcglobal.net   Website: shawneecentralcofc.org 

MINISTERS: 

Jimmy Hyde 

Nathan Kelly 

ELDERS: 

Dennis Brodersen 

Paul Harris 

Steve Kelly 

Bob Perry 

Jim Pettyjohn 

Bob Stephens 

DEACONS: 

Dale Beard 

Jim Cross 

Tracy Gettle 

Craig McKnight 

Michael Michener 

Scott Perry 

Frank Romberg 

Ron Taffe 

SECRETARY: 

Michelle McKnight 
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MISSIONS: 

Carpenter Place 

Germany 

Haiti Children’s Home 

Hope Harbor Children’s Home 

Liflyfield Christian & Adoption 

Nicaragua 

Philippines 

Search 

Southern Africa Bible College 

Tipton Home       

Westview Boys Home        



NOVEMBER ANNIVERSARIES 

01  Wayne & Patti Spencer 
           
Celebrate with this great couple! 
They are a great example in love and 
dedication as they follow God’s perfect plan for man. 

CONTINUING PRAYER CONCERNS 

Kyrian Anderson (young friend of the Hyde's with          

Leukemia), Chad Beard, Carol Brodersen,   Nancy Burlison, 

Betty Caldwell (sister of Linda Carpenter), Harold     

Carothers,  Blake Carter (great grandson of Sue Merritt), 

Sherri Collins, Norma Cowden, Thelma Divine,  Babe 

Doyle, Fredith Hanifan, Mariella Jacobs, John Johnston, 

Larry Kelly, Aubrey McNutt, Patti Morgan (niece of Burl 

Vanlandingham), Thearlene Morris, Andy Peerson (brother 

to Royce Peerson), Glenda Pinely, Sue Riedel, Katie Carter 

Rose (niece of Denise Beard), Naomi Rutledge, Rhetta 

Smith, Sarah Smith, Lou Jean Stephens (mother of Bob 

Stephens), Dorothy Strickland, John Sullivan, Emma White, 

Iva Williams (mother of Cathy Rose) and Selene Williams 

(daughter of Craig & Michelle McKnight). All these     

members and friends have continuing health concerns or 

other  special circumstances.  

They appreciate your interest and prayers. 

TIPTON HOME 

Our November collection for the   
Tipton Home will be trash bags. 
Please place them in the  barrel in 
the foyer.  Thank you. 

PRAYER CONCERNS 

No one that we know of at this time 
from our Central family is in the hospi-
tal. Please remember those that are 
shut-in either at home or in a care facili-
ty in your prayers. A card, call  or visit would be very 
much appreciated. 

04   Jo Sneed 
04   Beverley MacMillan 
05   Debbie Hair 
06   Diane Lawerance 
08   Jim Pettyjohn 
12   Kolby Shadaram 
15   Jim Carpenter 
16   Sue Riedel   
20   Marcia Dennis                               
22   Rachel Hall   
21   Dena Nipper   
25   Karli Shadaram   
27   Carl Weeks   
 
Remember these Central Family members this month 
as they celebrate their special day! Happy Birthday! 

FAMILY NEWS 

 

The cooler weather is coming. We need to be in prayer 

for our coat give away coming up November 14th. We 

need to pray that God will send us those who  will be 

receptive to His Gospel. This is a wonderful                

opportunity to be used by God to bless those in need. 

We get to be the hands and feet of Jesus to others in 

our community. We also get to show them the love of 

Christ. This is the most powerful weapon we have 

against the devil and his dark forces. Won’t you come 

and show the love of Christ to those in need of it. We 

still have many who are in need. Check our prayer list 

and continue to keep our church family in your       

prayers. Also remember our men’s retreat coming up 

Saturday, the 21st at the Curtis wilderness.  

Finding Hope when it’s Hopeless 

We’ve all experienced times of hopelessness in varying 

degrees. Terrible times when our troubles seem to 

have no escape. For the Christian we can always find 

hope. Hope is found in God. David writes in  

Psalm 25:4-5  

“Show me your ways, O Lord, 

teach me your paths;  

guide me in your truth and teach me, 

for you are God my Savior, 

and my hope is in you all day long.” NIV 

No matter how hopeless our situation, our God can 

bring us hope.   

Call and check on someone you know who might need 

some encouragement or maybe even a reminder of 

the hope they have in God.  

 

 

Your brother 

Jimmy Hyde 

LOOKING AHEAD 

NOVEMBER 5TH—Work Night 

NOVEMBER 11th—Work Night 

NOVEMBER 14—Warmth From the Heart  

 Coat Give-Away 

NOVEMBER 26—Thanksgiving Day 

DECEMBER 6—AWTG @ Chickasha & Lights 

WARMTH FROM THE 

HEART 

WORK SCHEDULE 

Thursday, November 5th @ 

6:00 PM—Work night 

Thursday, November 11th @ 6:00 PM—Work night 

Saturday, November 14th—Coat Give Away 

Please bring any new or gently used coats that you 

would like to donate before Thursday the 11th at the 

latest. The sooner the better is preferred. 

YOUTH NEWS 

By NATHAN KELLY 

We have the coat give away coming up. It’s Saturday, 
November 14, in the morning. I really would like    
everyone to be there if they can. It’s a real               
encouragement to those whom we can help. Please 
make an effort to be there. Also, I wanted to make 
you aware of the AWTG on December 6.This is the 
one in Chickasaw, and we will go look at Christmas 
lights afterwards.  
  
I learned a good lesson from my dog last weekend. I 
took him to the dog park Saturday afternoon and 
there was a three legged dog there. Archie, my dog, 
started to play with this three legged dog. Sometimes 
Archie can play rough, and I was afraid that he would 
play too rough. I had to stop myself from getting onto 
Archie because he didn’t see this dog as handicapped. 
He saw this dog as a new friend to play with.  We are 
too easily influenced with the flaws that we see that 
we aren’t able to look past it to see the possibilities 
they possess. Think about the parable of the plank 
and the speck, but don’t get caught up on either the 
plank in your eye or the speck in your friends, but look 
past it  and see your friend.  

SYMPATHY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1937  Carol Jane Lynn  2015 

We extend our heartfelt and loving sympathy to Jim 

Lynn in the loss of Jane, his beloved wife for fifty-five 

years. Jane departed this life on Wednesday         

afternoon, October 21. She was the daughter of     

Victor and Ethel Berry who reared Jane in the      

Central congregation. Jane and Jim were married in 

the Central Church building in 1960 and lived most of 

their married life away from Shawnee is such places 

as Sherman, Texas and Bartlesville. They retired in 

Shawnee a few years ago and began attending Central 

once more which ultimately resulted in Jim’s being 

baptized into Christ and Jane’s restoration. They have 

two sons and grandchildren in Tulsa and Alexandria, 

Virginia. Jane graduated from Shawnee High School 

and was a speech therapist in Shawnee and 

Bartlesville after acquiring her Bachelor’s Degree at 

OU and her Master’s at Northwestern State            

University. She and Jim have been very close friends 

of the Seikels. Funeral services for Jane were           

conducted by Dwyane Dennis at Walker Funeral 

Chapel on Saturday morning, October 24. Jim will 

need our loving care and encouragements during this 

time of great loss. 

Central Men (young & old):  We 
will have a retreat at the Curtis’ 
on Sat, Nov 21st.  Breakfast will be 
served at 8am with a devo        
following and the normal “Joe” 
related activities thereafter.  Those who want to camp 
overnight can come on Fri night the 20th after 5pm.  A 
sign-up sheet will be available in the foyer as of Wed 
the 4th.  If you are under 18 with no parent or    
guardian attending of if you have questions see Dale 
Beard. 

Be strong in the Lord, and in the power of His might. 

Ephesians 6:10 
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